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Dr. Alexander V. Semyonov r Director
Baikal International Business School
Irkutsk State University
1 Karl Marx Street, Office 214
Irkutsk 664003, Russia

Dear Dr. Semyonov:

Thank you for your kind letter.

We are very glad to once again be able to participate in this special internship program for your
students. Both Evgenia Matveeva and Ruslan Kazakov were outstanding candidates. All the
Rotarians involved with them along with the various business people who supervised them and
their host families felt they were very special students. All enjoyed meeting and working with
them.

At a time when we need to expand our personal understanding between our two countries,
both students were excellent Ambassadors of your country representing Russia very well. This
was extremely important this summer. At a time when we need more person to person
interaction between Americans and Russians, both of your students gave a real life
understanding about the best of Russian students and superb academic education they are
receiving at the Baikal International Business School.

We hope that this internship program will continue in the future. I will continue my efforts to
encourage other Rotary District in the United States to participate in this program with Dr.
Donskoy and your faculty.

SinCerelYJours.
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